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October 28, 2020 

 
File No. 200958 

 
Lisa Gibson 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
49 South Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Gibson: 
 
On October 20, 2020, Supervisor Peskin introduced the following legislation: 
 

File No.  200958 
 

Resolution to disestablish the property-based business improvement 
district known as the “Top of Broadway Community Benefit District,” and 
to remove a multi-year assessment on all parcels in the District; and 
affirming environmental findings. 

 
This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
The resolution is scheduled for hearing at Board, sitting as a Committee of the Whole 
on November 17, 2020. 
 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
 
 By:  John Carroll, Assistant Clerk 
 Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Devyani Jain, Deputy Environmental Review Officer 
 Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planner 
 Don Lewis, Environmental Planner 

Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines 
Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it would not
result in a direct or indirect physical change in the 
environment.
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